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  This week we are Explorers!   

This week we have been exploring the 7 continents and the human body! 

Next week we will be celebrating a year of hard work by having an activity week that will include crafts, baking, 

singing and having fun! 

In Geography we have been looking at the different continents that make up the world. 

In Science we have been looking at the key features of the human body and their functions (heart, lungs, brain).  

In our English work this week we have been revisiting, revising and reviewing the use of adjectives, nouns and 

verbs in our writing. We have also focused on sentence structure and the correct use of capital letters.  

Mathematics work this week we have been revisiting, revising and reviewing some of the things we have learnt 

throughout the year in class 2 (addition, finding the difference between two numbers, line graphs and place 

value). 

Homework:  
 Reading – Continue to read over summer 

 English – Writing a journal about your time in class 2. 
 
 

Due to it being the last week in school next week, there will 

be no Maths or spellings sent home. However we do encourage 

children to revisit any topics taught over the year if 

necessary.  

Things to remember...  
Open Door:  Every Monday 3.15-3.45pm 

 

Reading books: Thank you very much for bringing in 

reading books. They have all been collected and we 

still encourage reading over the summer holidays.   

 

PE Kits: P.E. Kits will now be sent home as they will 

not be needed next week. 

 

Water Bottles: Please provide your child with a 

named water bottle that they can use in class and 

when we are outside on the school field. Thank you. 

 

Lego/Collector Cards: Please ensure that your child 

does not bring Lego or other collector cards into 

school. These are not allowed in school. 

 

 

 

Next Week – Celebratory week! 

Unfortunately Mrs. Ramsay will not be returning until September. So I (Miss Hall) will be taking class 2 for their 

final week. I would just like to express my gratitude for the way the children have welcomed me and behaved 

throughout my time at school.  

 

On Friday we are allowing children to bring in toys from home. However we take no responsibility for the 



 

damage/loss of a child’s toy. It’s the child’s responsibility to look after their things. Please no electrical items 

e.g ipads, consoles and mobile phones.  

 

This will be the last newsletter for the academic year. Myself, Miss. Wilson and Mrs. Morris on behalf of Mrs. 

Ramsay would like to thank you all for your continued support.  

 

 Congratulations!     

Christian Value of Courage – Ethan Calvert 

Curriculum Award – Nathan Dootson   

Star Writer – Harrison Hine 
 

A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated consistent Outstanding Behaviour  

or shown Exceptional Effort this week! 

 
 

Nathan, George G, Gomezyo, Evie, Ellouise, Lottie, Faith,  

Ethan, Ollie. 

 

Thank you for all your help and support. Miss Hall. 

 


